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News Release  

 

Kahnawake Canada Relations process gets 
three year extension  

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 2, Ohiarí:ha/June 2015) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) wishes to inform the community that the federal government has agreed 
to extend the Kahnawà:ke/Canada Relations process for a second three-year 
period. 
 
The Kahnawà:ke Canada Relations process was first signed as a Memorandum 
of Understanding on February 16, 2012 by Grand Chief Michael Ahríhron Delisle, 
Jr. and then-Minister of Aboriginal Affairs John Duncan. It was created as a 
means of developing approaches and options for land management in 
Kahnawà:ke and responding to issues regarding Membership. 
 
“The notice of the extension was signed by the current Minister of Aboriginal 
Affairs, Bernard Valcourt,” said Grand Chief Michael Ahríhron Delisle, Jr. “We’re 
hopeful that this is a first step towards much needed face-to-face discussions 
with the Minister himself on the issues we need to address.” 
 
The new agreement expires in June 2018. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché  
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke   
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca  
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